
INTERGOVERNMENTAL MEETING

Peach County Board of Commissioners, City of Fort Valley,

City of Byron, City of Perry, and City of Warner Robins

5:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 14, 2019

 

 

The Peach County Board of Commissioners will hold an
Intergovernmental Meeting at 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 14, 2019, in Commission
Chambers located at 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, Georgia 31030. The
purpose of the Intergovernmental Meeting will be to discuss 2021 SPLOST
Projects.


